
 
 
 

COUNCIL, 12 JULY 2017 
 
REPORT OF CABINET 
 
 
HAVERING COMMUNITY SAFETY PARTNERSHIP PLAN 2017/18 – 2019/20  
 
 
At its meeting on 5 July 2017, Cabinet is due to consider a report (attached) on the 
Havering Community Safety Partnership Plan 2017/18 to 2019/20. 
 
This report details the new version of the Community Safety Partnership Plan 
covering priorities for the Council and other responsible authorities (Havering Clinical 
Commissioning Group, Metropolitan Police, London Fire and Emergency Planning 
Authority and National Probation Service/Community Rehabilitation Company) in 
community safety over the next three years. 
 
The strategic themes of the Plan cover a number of areas as detailed in the report 
including protecting vulnerable individuals and victims, reducing the risk of 
reoffending, and reducing the volume of crime in areas that are disproportionately 
affected such as local town centres and burglary hotspots. Enhancing community 
engagement and public confidence will also be a cross-cutting area throughout the 
planned work. The strategic priorities for Havering are also broadly aligned to current 
and emerging regional and national strategies such as prevention of violence against 
women and girls and ending gang violence and exploitation.  
 
Subject to agreement of the report by Cabinet, Cabinet recommends that: 
 
Council approves the Havering Community Safety Partnership Plan 2017 – 
2020. 


